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Mai Vang

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 1:55 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 410 Van Dyke 

Hi Mai, just want to give you a heads up, I gave a woman named Dana your number she wants to appeal a boarding 
assessment that is scheduled to be ratified tomorrow by Council. Her contact number is 763-318-6751. She should be 
calling you. 
 
Joe Yannarelly 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-1920  
Email joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 


